
 
You are invited... 

The 9th Annual Empty Bowls event on October 15, 2015 will be held at St. Luke’s 
Church, 512 Second Street in Woodland. There will be a soup lunch at noon and dinner 

event at 5:30 p.m., with silent auction.  

At Empty Bowls guests select one handmade bowl (donated by local artists and 

students) as a reminder of hunger in the world and are served a simple soup meal in 

exchange for a cash donation.  You are asked to keep their bowl as a reminder of the 
meal’s purpose.  Each time you take your bowl from the cupboard you will be reminded 

that someone’s bowl is always empty and that on this one occasion you helped alleviate 
hunger and could choose to do so again at any time. 

Empty Bowls is Fourth & Hope’s largest fundraiser and provides for the safety net of 
services breaking the cycle of homelessness, stopping substance abuse, and reuniting 

families.  

We invite you to attend Empty Bowls and help us to provide safe shelter, food, support 

services, and an avenue to self-sufficiency for adults, children and families who are 
homeless in Woodland and Yolo County.  

Please get your tickets today at www.fourthandhope.org.  

http://www.fourthandhope.org/

